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NCGC October, 2018 General Meeting  

October 4, 2018 

 
**President: Cheryl Fawvor called the meeting to order at 10:00 and introduced 

Flora Tiedt, VP of Programs.  Flora then introduced Linda Gay, who spoke on 

“Bulbs for Naturalizing on the Gulf Coast.”  Following the presentation, Cheryl 

called the Business Meeting to order and called on officers. 

 

**Secretary: Linda Warren 

The minutes from the September meeting are on the website. 

 

**Treasurer: Vikki Rogers  

Vikki gave the treasurer’s report: 

Beginning balance          $6,896.87 

Income                                  457.00 (Plant Shoppe, field trip, raffle, donation, dues) 

Expenses                              1,003.14 (Fed. donation, Directory, speaker fee, MUD  

      Room set-up, gloves, raffle items, field trip 

deposit, programs)  

Current balance              $6,350.73 

**Programs: Flora Tiedt 

 

Flora announced our upcoming activities: 

 

Oct. 23 Field Trip to Brookwood.  The deadline to sign up is today (or  

      contact Flora). 

 

Nov. 5  Field trip to the Painted Churches.  Deadline to sign up is today (or  

      contact Flora). 

 

Nov. 8 Bob Patterson will speak on “Using Fertilizers.” 

 

Nov. 12 Coaster Workshop at Flora’s.  Sign up today or at the Nov.  

      meeting.  The cost is $5 for four coasters. 

 

 

**Plant Shoppe: Nan Righter/Kim Patrick 
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**Hospitality: Mary Weatherl 

Hostesses for October stood to be recognized. 

 

**Membership: Laurel Gonzalez 

We now have 91 paid members. 

 

**Newsletter: Kay Champagne 

The Newsletter is on the website. 

 

**Sunshine and Lunch: Maddy Gardner  

 

**Horticulture: Jean Bays  

Jean identified cuttings brought in by members. 

 

**Fundraising: Carol Royer 

We are selling gloves for $7.00/pair.   

The winners of the drawings were: 

The witch and small owl – Eileen Newsome 

Large pumpkin – Chris Rogers 

Halloween wreath – Kim Patrick 

**New Business: Cheryl Fawvor 

 


